
 
 

Hi all! 

  

Next Monday(August 29) We are loading our Pro Mod dragracing car in a container together 

with much equipment, destination Miami Florida. 

Me and the crew is ofcourse very excited! From the beginning our plan was to stay in the 

Florida area this year and then see if we could find some business partners for next season. 

Well those plans are now gone... If the car gets to Miami in time we are going to the ADRL 

finals in Texas October 21-23, and the weekend after, the NHRA Pro Mod finals in Las 

Vegas!  But as I said it all depends on whether the car will arrive on time. Also we need help 

from some people. But I have a good feeling about it! 

None of this would have been possible without help from our sponsors: 

  

Amalie oil 

Autoshop in Florida 

Malmoe Motorrenovating(MMR) 

Performance Plus 

Classic Graphics 

Custom Graphics 

Husby Taplatslageri 

Another thanks goes out to my wife Anna and my kids that puts up with my adventures. 

  

We will for sure be at Citrus Nationals(Palm Beach Raceway) last weekend in November, and 

at the Snowbird Nationals(Bradenton Raceway) the week after. 

We have raced several times in US before, but this time we are going to ship our own 

spareparts, tools and so on, a truck and trailer will be bought aswell.  This time we want to 

prepare as good as we can and really be able to compete! 

  

Warmest Regards 

  

Adam Flamholc 

  

 


